
We’d be grateful to receive donations of nut-free 

chocolates (eg chocolate bars, multi-packs and boxes of 

chocolates) for the very popular Chocolate Tombola, as 

well as nut-free small cakes and traybakes (already sliced 

please).   Please take donations to Reception, or send 

them into school with your son, thank you. 

The boys would probably be delighted to have some extra 

pocket money on the day! 

This event is organised by the PTFA on behalf of the King’s 

School to raise funds for the School community. 

 

 

 


